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Dear friends, 
 
“Count your blessings, name them one by one.  Count your many blessings, see what God hath 
done.” 
 

• The song challenges us to realize how blessed we are! 
 

• We want to praise our Great God for His salvation and preservation in this time of COVID 19. 
 

• In Buenos Aires we are still not able to meet in person at church.  There are no “regular” flights 
in or out of the country as well as no interprovincial flights within the country.  No long distance 
bus traveling, no schools or non-essential businesses. 

 

• YET!  God is still working fulltime and…helping us to grow day by day challenging us to trust 
Him and be patient for there is an inheritance for us… His promises!!  Hebrews 6:11-12 

 

• Through personal contacts Daniel and his niece Yamila were saved at a grave side service 
attended only by 5 people (because of the restrictions).  Three family members and Marty and 
myself. 

 

• Another person was led to Christ by a member of our church coincidentally we have the same 
initials – A.J.M. 

 

• From the missionaries our church supports, Praise the Lord! we receive constant reports of 
people being saved…  

Two men and two ladies led to Christ in Concepcion del Uruguay, Entre Rios, Argentina. 
Two saved through the witnessing of our missionary who is also a city policeman and is 
able to minister to men in jail. 
Several saved and baptized in Philippines by a native Filipino in a church he started before 
coming as missionaries to Ushuaia located in the southernmost part of Argentina. They 
have been stranded in the Philippines, unable to return to Argentina because of the 
restrictions on travel. 
 

• Though we are ministering through virtual services, God’s hand has not been shortened and 
He continues to be mighty to save! 
 

• Have we had people with Covid 19? Yes!  Yet God has watched over and protected us all! 
 

• God has used you to provide for our needs for the which we are ever so thankful!  Let us 
continue to be faithful to our God… He is so faithful and good to all of us! 

 

May God richly bless you and sustain you! 
 

Yours serving Christ… in Argentina, 
 
Al & Marty  
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